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MOBILE DRIVER LICENSE (mDL) SYSTEM 

Introduction: 
 
The Department of Administration, Division of Motor Vehicles, is seeking information from qualified vendors 
who provide Mobile Driver License (mDL) system.  
 
Background Information: 
The State of Alaska, Division of Motor Vehicles (DMV) has decided to pursue offering the mobile driver license 
(mDL) option in addition to the traditional card option.  An mDL is a driver's license that is provisioned to a 
mobile device with the capability to be updated in real time. It is comprised of the same data elements that 
are used to produce a physical driver's license, however, the data may be transmitted electronically to a 
relying party's reader device and authenticated.  
 
This system should be designed using resources including (but not limited to) the American Association of 
Motor Vehicle Administrators (AAMVA) Mobile Driver’s License Implementation Guidelines, published in 
January of 2023, as well as the Department of Homeland Security (DHS) minimum standards for driver’s 
licenses and identification cards acceptable by federal agencies for official purposes (attached for reference 
are: mDL-Implementation guideline and DHS Minimum Standards for DL and ID cards).  
 
Response Information: 
Responses must include the following information: 

1. Business name, contact name, mailing address, phone number, and e-mail of designated point of 
contact;  

2. Existing capableness and competence related to the services identified above to include answers to 
the RFI Questionnaire; and 

3. Responses provided in PDF formats, including any supplemental attachments. 
 

RFI Questionnaire: 

1. Please provide a general and benchmark cost for your mDL system.  
2. Provide a general overview of the product service experience with your mDL system.  
3. Provide any software or special software or hardware needs for the mDL system. 
4. What performance guarantees do you include with your mDL system? 
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This RFI does not extend any rights to prospective vendors or obligate the state to conduct a solicitation 
or purchase any goods or services. DOA does not intend to award a contract from this RFI, nor will DOA be 
financially responsible for the preparation, or administration cost incurred to respond to this RFI. All costs 
associated with responding will be solely at the interested party’s expense. 
 
Procurement Officer contact information:  
Interested parties must submit a written response by July 21st, 2023, at 3:00 p.m. AKST. Concise responses 
that are specific to mDL are appreciated versus pre-written materials. Responses must be sent via email to: 
doa.oppm.procurement@alaska.gov . 
 
All questions must be in writing and emailed to: doa.oppm.procurement@alaska.gov   
Attention: Christine Mash, Assistant Deputy Chief Procurement Officer 
Department of Administration, Division of Motor Vehicles 
Office of Procurement and Property Management 
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